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The General Assembly is the annual opportunity for EAHP’'s Member Associations to
exchange views, share best practice and set the future direction of the Association. It is
attended by two representatives from each of EAHP's Member countries, the EAHP Board of
Directors, and its secretariat.

This year’'s General Assembly is being held in Budapest, Hungary between the 14th and 17th
June. Amongst the items delegates will consider over the weekend are:

¢ Reports and Accounts for the year 2011/12

¢ Consideration of new member applicants

e A report on the 2010 EAHP survey

e An update from the EAHP working party on the January 2011 EDQM resolution on on
guality and safety assurance requirements for medicinal products

A review of EAHP educational activities and proposals for the future

Board Elections

Proposed revisions to EAHP mission and goals

Proposed policy statements for adoption

The General Assembly will also include interactive workshops on topical issues and a guided
visit to Bajcsy Hospital courtesy of the Hungarian Society for Pharmaceutical Sciences.
Delegates can access all documents and papers related to the Assembly through the Extranet
section of the EAHP website, available through the following link: http://www.eahp.eu/General-
Assemblies
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